
Press release

Turin, 7 November 2001 - With regard to the unfounded rumours which were
circulating in the markets today, it should be clear that the approval of the figures for
the third quarter for the Sanpaolo IMI Group is scheduled for November 13 and will
be communicated immediately afterwards to the markets.

On this point, it should be noted that there is no evidence which determines the
need or the opportunity for any communication that would modify the
indications relating to the business conditions and performance, given last
month on the occasion of the approval of the interim results for 2001.
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